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I am opposed to this bill.  Supply and demand provide the citizens of Oregon with an 

opportunity to participate in the fur trade market.  Game management through ODFW 

and Law Enforcement provides regulations to help manage wild populations, while 

Agricultural permitting and inspections help to police and support fur producing farms.  

Eliminating this opportunity within our state not only removes the rights of Oregon 

citizens to participate in these markets but also would only transfer the real demand 

to other states and countries.  Thank you. 

 

 

 


